From: shaun.glaze@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Shaun Glaze
To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: Comments on Docket U-200281

Date: Friday, September 25, 2020 3:28:22 PM

Dear UTC Commissioners,

I can't believe we're at this point in the global pandemic and uprisings for Black lives that | have to beg for
something so basic.... but here we are.
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Keeping households connected to power is important to me and it should be important to you too. If connecting
people to basic needs like the electricity to run medical devices wasn't part of why you took this job, it should be
now.

In line with that, I urge you to:

»  Keep Washington families connected to power for the duration of the pandemic and through economic
recovery.

»  Erase the utility debt of low-income households.

*  Require utilities to pay their fair share. Prohibit utilities from charging customers for lost customer load and
fees they are legally prohibited from collecting.

Sincerely,

Shaun Glaze

2522 S Lucile St Seattle, WA 98108-3060
shaun.glaze@gmail.com
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